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Four Additional Positive COVID-19 Cases in Pacific County 
 
Pacific County Health and Human Services received notice of four positive cases of COVID-19 in Pacific 
County. These cases are in addition to the 82 previously reported cases for a total of 86 cases. There are 
currently seven active cases being monitored by public health nurses. Six cases are confirmed and one 
case is probable.  
 
Two cases are under 10 years old, one case is between 20-30 years old, and another case is between 30-
40 years old.  
 
Three of the cases are in the same household as previously disclosed positive cases. The fourth case 
contracted COVID-19 at a social gathering outside of the county. All cases are isolating at home. Case 
investigations and contact tracing are on-going.  
 
Pacific County Health and Human Services strongly encourages the public to limit non-essential travel, 
maintain social distancing of at least six feet between persons, and practice personal protective measures 
to include: correctly wearing a mask/face covering in public, washing hands often with soapy water for at 
least 20 seconds, and avoid touching your face. For up to date information and guidance, please monitor 
the Pacific County Health and Human Services Facebook page or visit: www.pacificcountycovid19.com.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

http://www.pacificcountycovid19.com/


All correspondence received by Pacific County may be subject to public disclosure under Chapter 42.56 RCW 

  

Pacific County is an Equal Opportunity Employer 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


